
 

 

As we open the hall for meetings, we should be able to resume Tuesday’s activities  

Bowls 

Bowls will resume when we are able to use the hall. 

 

Wine Club 

Jim is hopeful that we may be able to meet in July at the social club. 

 

Friends in Need Report: 

There have been a number of members unwell since our last newsletter. We wish 

them all a speedy recovery they are: 

Mary Winter has had a knee operation 

Doreen McClelland has had COVID-19 and is recovering at home 

Joan Spreadborough has had a stroke and is recovering at home 

Helen Thompson is unwell 

Mary Fothergil had a fall 

 

Sadly, Clive Weedon and Brian Lee passed away in December. A former active 

member Jean Hunt also passed away in December. Our thoughts go out to all their 

family & friends. 

 

Please call Marion Smith on 706981 or Helen Thompson on 703681 if you know of any 

member who is unwell or in hospital 

 

All information is on the Hadara website at www.hadara.org.uk    

 

Keep well & be safe   

Regards  

Hadara Committee 

 

http://www.hadara.org.uk/

